
 
 

“Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much”  
Helen Keller

A+
 Science, a CRO run by its employees 

After our first newsletter of May, we received very encouraging messages and support, many thanks to 
all of you who believe in us. We are moving forward and see the enthusiasm of every single consultant at 
A+ Science; it is a good feeling not to hear anyone say, “This is not my responsibility or duty”. Everyone 
assists in every way and shares equal responsibilities, which of course is the key to success. 
 
We would like to wish all our readers a very pleasant summer and we will be back in August with exciting 
news. 
  
A+ Science will be attending the below events, if you will be participating and wish to meet us there, 
please send an email to info@a-plusscience.com 
 
NLSDays 2014,  7-9 September, Stockholm Waterfront, Stockholm 
Park Annual 2014, 11 September, Sahlgrenska Science Park, Göteborg 
BIO-Europe 2014, 3-5 November, Frankfurt, Germany 
 
Glad midsommar! 

 
 
Meet one of our consultants

 
Jennifer Heyno, “I enjoy working at A+ Science because of its pleasant working environment. Together 
we contribute and make a difference; every individual has the same vision and goal in the company, 
which makes us one of a kind” 
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